
To: 008th District Council CCPSA 

From: 008th District Chicago Police Department 

 

Good morning, 

On Behalf of Commander Spreyne and the 008th district I am writing this letter as a follow up to a 

meeting that was held between the 008th district council members and the 008th district. The purpose 

of the meeting was to address the 2023-2024 community feedback report. Both the Police Council and 

the 008th district reviewed the document in depth and had lengthy discussions on each topic. Some 

areas that were discussed include but are not limited to:  

 Officer and citizen interaction at the district desk 

 Foreign language barriers during police interactions 

 Possible updates to police CAD system with OEMC 

 Follow up from calls for service 

The discussion covered many more areas in addition to those stated above. Both organizations worked 

together to discuss how they thought that these topics could be properly addressed/improved for the 

future. I believe that this discussion was beneficial for both the Police Department and the Police 

Council to not only work at resolutions but gain a deeper understanding how we can work together to 

achieve a similar goal. Thank you in advance for your time. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Sgt. Luke Opoka #1719 
008th District Community Policing 


